Republic of tbe ﬁbtlmpmes

Department of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

December 22, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. ] l' 1 9 s 2023

NEW REGIONAL DIRECTOR OF THE PHILIPPINE
DRUG ENFORCEMENT AGENCY

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Regional Office Personnel
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is a letter from Marelie C. Honor, Chief Administrative Officer,
Philippine Drug Enforcement Agency, Region VIII, informing all concerned on the
new leadership effective December 15, 2023.

2. In view thereof, all official communications intended for PDEA Region VIII
shall be addressed to:

Atty. JACQUELYN L. DE GUZMAN

Regional Director

Philippine Drug Enforcement Agency

Regional Office VIII

Government Center, Brgy. Candahug, Palo Leyte

3. For information and guidance.

YN R. FETALVERO CESO IV
Regional Director %_ /‘{

Enclosure: As stated
Reference: As stated
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Dear Sir/Madam;

Greetings!

Please be informed that the PDEA REGIONAL OFFICE VIiI has a new Regional
Director by virtue of PDEA Agency No. 2023-710 effective December 15, 2023, to
wit:

ATTY. JACQUELYN L. DE GUZMAN
Regional Director

Hence, kindly address communications to our new Regional Director as stated above.

Very truly yours,

Chief Administrative Officer




